
 

February 2018 Newsletter 
The snow is falling and the temperature is icy cold… 

but we are busy planning for the Summer!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming our students to the 2018 Summer Language School here 
at Stonyhurst College. Bookings for both our English Language Courses and Tennis Academy, are coming in 

daily. We wouldn’t want you to miss out on all the exciting things we have planned this year. For further 
information or to reserve a place, please contact the office at summerschool@stonyhurst.ac.uk or visit our 

website; https://languageschool.stonyhurst.ac.uk.   

 
Our teaching and activity staff are 

working hard to prepare an exciting 
course for 2018. We are booking 

excursions, interviewing for new staff 
and developing a brand new Tennis 
Academy programme.  The Summer 
Language School here at Stonyhurst 

is expanding year on year and it 
is lovely to see a number of 

students returning this Summer. 
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